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NOTICE 
 
 
The PG/M.Tech candidates who have been called for physical verification of documents 
on 08.09.2023, will now have to report for physical verification of documents on 
14.09.2023. This is due to Holiday declared by Government of India from 08.09.2023 to 
10.09.2023 on account of G-20 Summit in Delhi.   
 
The rest of the schedule for physical verification of documents will remain same.  
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